GCSE November 2020 Ag'gftggg

Results Day — 14 January 2021

How and when will results be available

The November 2020 GCSE Results will be available on Thursday 14
January 2021 from 9 am onwards

Your GCSE results will be sent by email to your College Email Address and
also updated on your Student Pro-portal Account.
You will also be sent a text message to let you know they are available.

Help and Support

If you have any queries with your results, you will be able to get in touch with
the Exams Team or your Course Tutor via email
ExamResults@kirkleescollege.ac.uk

Please include the following details:
*  Your full name
« Date of birth
*  Query
« Contact number
A staff member will be in touch with you to support you.

Further information and guidance will be available on the College Website

When will the GCSE Certificates be available?

November GCSE Certificates will be made available by the end of March 2021

You will be sent a collection slot by email to tell you what day and time you
can come and collect your certificate.
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